
 

 

2021 Woolworths Junior Landcare Grant  
 
The Sustainability Working Group has been successful with our application for a 2021 Woolworths Junior Landcare Grant 
to rehabilitate the bushland in The Atrium.  The grant includes a bee bonus to use bee friendly plants. 
 
Lindfield Learning Village is one of 1,609 primary schools and early learning centres throughout Australia receiving a 
Woolworths Junior Landcare grant to help grow our next generation of environmental champions. The grants are being 
funded with a 10c contribution from each sale of the Woolworths Bag for Good. 
 
Click below to read more about our project: 
https://juniorlandcare.org.au/woolworthsgrants/map/index.php/grant-round-3/the-atrium-rehabilitation-project/ 


